
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 1 December 2005 

9. APPLICATION FOR FUNDING – OFFICIAL OPENING OF THE NEW BRIGHTON SLOW ROAD 
 
 The Community Engagement Adviser sought the Board’s approval for an application for discretionary 

funding for the New Brighton Project. 
 
 The Board resolved to: 
 
 1. Approve the allocation of $1,665 from the Board’s 2005/06 Discretionary Fund to the New 

Brighton Project for the official opening of the New Brighton Slow Road, in combination with a 
Christmas Parade and community concert. 

 
 2. Request information from staff on the traffic management requirements for the official road 

opening, which the Board considers to be a Council event. 
 
 3. Allocate up to $250 from the Board’s 2005/06 Discretionary Fund to host a function in the 

Boardroom following the official opening, for the Board to acknowledge the re-opening of the 
road. 

 
 


